
Home-Based Learning (HBL) Days on 23-25 July 2024 

Posted on 18 Jul 2024. 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

As stated in the school calendar, three consecutive days on 23-25 July (Tuesday-Thursday) has 
been designated as Home-Based Learning (HBL) days. This is to accommodate the GCE N- and O-
Level English Language and Mother Tongue Oral Examinations on those days.   

During this period, students will continue their self-directed learning from home. HBL lessons will 
be assigned according to their regular curriculum timetable, ensuring continuity in their learning. 

The following Friday, 26 July, continues to be the fortnightly HBL day. Students selected for 
supervised HBL on this day are expected to report to school by 7.30 am. 

We seek your support in monitoring your child's learning and progress during these HBL days. Your 
involvement is crucial in helping them stay focused and on track with their studies. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

Warm regards, 

Ms Lenny Marlina Mohamed 

Year Head 

  

 

  


